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 1057 MEMBERSHIP NEWS 

 Lodge General Membership 
Meetings 

2nd Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

4th Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

Joint Member Orientation Ceremony 

Monday, May 24th, 2021 at 6:30 PM. Mandatory for new members.  

Sponsors should attend with their new members.  All members are 

welcome to attend.  Dinner will be served ½ hour before the Ceremony.  

Any questions, please contact your Governor or Senior Regent. 

 

 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE 

2020-2021 
LODGE BOARD OF OFFICERS 

President                    Jr. Past Governor 
Kevin Pope      Mark Penzkover      
414-403-8127  414-897-3237 

Vice President   Chaplin  
Clyde Brophy  Vacant 
720-341-9801 

Administrator  Treasurer 
Tom Kronenburg   
414-708-7716   

1 Year Trustee  2 Year Trustee 
Tom Giles  Ken Engel 
262-895-6771  262-617-0648 

3 Year Trustee 
Doug Szymuszkiewicz 
 

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #2 
 
President  Vice President 
Joe Matteucci             Duane Michalski 
Kenosha 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Bob Pfeiffer  Doug Knight 
   Muskego 

WISCONSIN MOOSE 
ASSOCIATION 

 
President  Vice President 
Seth Fuller  Don Rynearson 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Matt Boardman  Mike Wixom 
 
 

Deputy Supreme Governor 
Glenn Achter 

 
Territory Manager 
Mike Rynearson 

 

 

THE MOOSE FRATERNITY 

An International Organization of Men and Women Dedicated to Caring for 

Young and Old, Bringing Communities Closer Together, and Celebrating Life.  

We support Mooseheart Child City & School, a 1,000-acre campus, located 40 

miles west of Chicago and care for our seniors at Moosehaven, a 70-acre 

retirement community near Jacksonville, Florida, Moose Charities and our 

Communities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic, all dates & times are subject to change 

or be cancelled. 
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REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate about the children at 

Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and our many community activities, be 

sure to have your candidate fill out the application in its entirety and READ and 

SIGN the application on the back.  In addition, ALL fees are to be remitted with 

the application by cash, check or charge:  

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $35.00 

Moose Legion 31 Candidate 

Application Fee – $10.00 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 

 

 

 

 
DISTRICT #2 MEETING 

Monday, May 17th , 2021 

7:00 PM 

MUSKEGO MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from Milwaukee, 

Kenosha & Racine Lodges – make new 

friends 

Light lunch along with lots of 

camaraderie will be served before the 

meeting at 6:30 PM! 

 



 

  

A MESSAGE FROM 1057 PRESIDENT 

President Message . . . 

Hi Everyone!  

We are coming close to becoming One Moose. We’re less than a couple weeks away and this 

will be my last message as your Governor! The next message will be from your President. 

It has been a busy last two months at the lodge and it seems like things are back to normal from 

Covid. We held our annual St. Patrick’s Day Dinner and party in March. Many thanks to 

Kenny Engel for preparing the best corned beef dinner around these parts. Also, thanks to all 

the volunteers that helped serve the dinner. Thanks to the Moose Riders for holding an inhouse 

bags tournament. I wasn’t able to attend, but I hear it was a great time. Also, the Moose Riders 

stepped up and recently painted the Banquet Hall. The hall looks great! Thanks again Moose 

Riders! 

Many of our winter weekly activities have ended or are ending this month to make way for our 

summer activities. Game night, Souper Tuesdays, Spaghetti night, casserole night, Sport 

leagues like Cribbage, 301 darts, Dartball, pool, bowling, shuffle board and sheepshead have all 

ended. That’s a lot of activities that have kept our lodge busy this past winter. 

There have been a lot of questions about how One Moose will work. Questions about 

membership dues, the role of the WOTM or what the board of directors is going to look like. I 

think that is the biggest question. This is because we currently have vacancies for positions for 

the 2021/2022 board of director’s elections. When we become One Moose on May 1, any board 

of director vacancies will be opened up to the general membership and I’m hoping women will 

step up offering to serve on the board. If there are more candidates than available positions, a 

special election will be held to fill the vacant positions. 

Please remember, the success of our lodge depends on volunteers. We are always looking for 

members to help out. So, if you are interested in helping out, please come see me, Tom 

Kronenburg, Doug & Shirley Knight or any members of the new board of directors. 

I’m always interested in hearing form our members on ideas to improve our lodge. So, if 

anyone has an idea, I want to hear it! Please do not hesitate to come see me. Please, everyone 

stay healthy, stay safe out there and hang in there! The end of winter is just around the corner! 

Until my next message, See ya! 

Governor Pope      
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4 UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
34th Annual DandiLion Daze - Muskego Community Festival 

August 27, 28, and 29, 2021  

Muskego Veterans Memorial Park – W182 S8200 Racine Avenue 

Largest free admission festival in southeastern Wisconsin! 
 

 

Saturday, June 19th  

Muskego Moose Lodge is Hosting a: 

Mortgage Burning Party 

AND 

Horseshoe Tournament 

AND 

LIVE Band (TBD) 

 
More information to come in the following months. 

Ask your bartender for Horseshoe Tournament 

sign-up. 
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Join us in Cincinnati from June 30th – July 4th, 2021 for the 2021 International Moose Convention. 

This unprecedented event will feature the first sessions ever to discuss men and women sharing equal 

opportunities and responsibilities in the operations of our lodges Fraternity-wide. Special events include a 

Moose Member Night at the Great American Ballpark featuring the Cincinnati Reds vs. the Chicago Cubs; 

the 25 Club/Moose Fun Night with Beatle’s tribute band American English; and a free Fourth of July 

Concert with Killer Queen playing the hits of the legendary band, Queen. 

Don’t miss out on this opportunity to hear the latest information about the future of your Fraternity and to 

reconnect with friends from across North America after such a difficult year in 2020! 

Registration and housing now open 

See you in Cincinnati! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Moose will once again partner with NASCAR driver Ross Chastain and the Chip Ganassi Racing 

(CGR) team to help promote the Fraternity throughout North America. Chastain, who flashed the Moose 

Fraternity logo during three NASCAR Xfinity Series races and one Cup Series race last year, has moved to 

the Cup Series full-time in 2021 as he races the CGR No. 42 Chevrolet Camaro ZL1 1LE for the entire 

season. 

The Moose will be the primary sponsor for four races during the current season, and an Associate Sponsor 

for a minimum of 18 additional races throughout the year. Further, the Moose will have a personal services 

agreement with Chastain, a member of Tice and the Shores Florida Moose Lodge 1297, for the entire 

season. 

 

May 16th, 2021 

Drydene 400 

Dover International 

Speedway 

FS1 – 2:00pm ET 

August 22nd, 2021 

FireKeepers Casino 400 

Michigan International 

Speedway 

NBCSN – 3:00pm ET 
 

September 11th, 2021 

Federated Auto Parts 400 

Richmond Raceway 

NBCSN – 7:30pm ET 

 

September 18, 2021 

Bass Pro Shops Night Race 

Bristol Motor Speedway 

NBCSN – 7:30pm ET 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETINGS 

1ST Wednesday of Month 

6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 

Shake of the Day  

ACTIVITIES 

Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 

April through October at 9:00 AM 

 

1057 MOOSE RIDERS 

 

 

 
 

 
 

The Gnome is hidden within 150-mile 

radius of the Lodge. You must be an active 

Moose Member/Rider and show both cards. 

Bring back the Gnome and receive a $50 gas 

gift card. Not at Racine, Kenosha, or Janesville. 

 

HINT: Here is a list of lodges in Wisconsin 

within 150 miles. 

 

Beloit #191, E.K.M. – Eastern Kettle Moraine 

#1238, Fond Du Lac #2564, Janesville #197, 

Kenosha #286, Madison #1451 – No Lodge, 

Milwaukee #49, Monroe #754, Racine #437, 

Saukville #1043, Sheboygan #438, Watertown 

#830, West Bend #1398. 
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Moose Riders Bonfire 

May 29th 

June 26th 



 

 

 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

 

 

Drink Specials 

 

Monday Madness 

$.50 off all drinks 

that start with the 

letter “M” Including 

Momma Karen’s 

Kessler 

7:00 PM - Close 

 

 

$2.00 Tuesday 

Happy Hour all night 

long 

Rail Cocktails, 

Domestic bottles & 

Frosty 16 oz. Taps 

 

 

 

Whiskey Wednesday 

$3.50 call tall double 

Including Jack 

Daniels 

 

 

 

$3.00 Mexican 

Bottles and 

Margaritas 

 

 

 

Food Specials 

Or 

Events 

   

Wings – Naked or 

Breaded $0.75 each  

 

Chicken Dinner - 4 

pieces $8.75 

Chicken Dinner 

includes Hawaiian Roll, 

Cole Slaw and French 

Fries 

 

Dine-In Only 

 

 

Featuring a 

generously 

appointed self-serve 

toppings bar. 

Hard or Soft Shell 

Tacos $1.25 

Taco Salad – Just $4.00 

Toastada beef or 

chicken only $1.75 

Chalupa for $1.75 

 

 Friday Saturday Sunday  

 

 

Drink Specials 

 

 

 

$6 Domestic Pitchers 

$3 Old Fashioned 

 

 

 

Bartender Special  

 

$2.50 Dr shot/$3.00 

Dr. Bomb 

 

 

 

 

$4 Bloody Mary 

$3 Import Bottles 

 

2nd SUNDAY OF 

EVERY MONTH 

BUILD YOUR 

OWN BLOODY 

MARY BAR!  

 
May 9th 

June13th 

 

 

 

 

 

Food Specials 

 

Fish Fry! 
 

*2 or 3 piece Beer 

Battered or Baked Cod 

*Chicken Tenders 

*Shrimp Dinners 

 

All dinners served with 

French Fries. 

Add potato pancakes 

for $1 

 

 

 

Social Quarter Specials  

Every Day 

 

HAPPY HOUR 

Monday - Thursday - 3:00 till 7:00 

Tuesday – All Night Long 

$2.00 Rail cocktails, Domestic Bottles and 16 

oz. Taps 

 

 

PLAY MOOSE DICE 

 

 

AND WIN THE 

MEAT OF THE 

MONTH 
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BECOMING ONE MOOSE 8 

 
During the 132nd Meeting of the Supreme Lodge, delegates voted favorably to pass a set of General Law Amendments 

that would essentially create a new and unified Moose membership where all members, male and female, would have 

equal opportunities, rights and privileges within the Lodge. Nearly, 77% of the delegates voted in favor of moving to a 

unified Moose membership, easily surpassing the 67% majority necessary for adoption. 

Some of the details of One Moose include: 

*Both men & women will become one membership within the lodge. 

*Equal voting privileges for men & women in their lodge home. 

*The Loyal Order of the Moose will now be known as The Moose. 

*Some officers titles will change as we move forward with One Moose. 

 

For the Lodge: 

• Women will become members of the Lodge automatically on May 1, 2021.  Women may become elected to 

the Board of Officers beginning May 1, 2022; however, qualified women may be eligible or appointed to open 

positions on the Board or to committees beginning May 1, 2021. 

• Individual title changes will occur for the lodge officers, including “President” for Governor; “Vice President” 

for Junior Governor; “Chaplain” for Prelate and “Past Lodge President” for Past Lodge Governor.  Any 

member, man or woman, may serve in the new positions as long as they are a member of either the Moose 

Legion or the newly structured Women of the Moose, or join within 60 days, 

• All previous honors will transition seamlessly to the new integrated Moose. i.e. Any member receiving the 

honor of Past Lodge Governor shall enjoy all the rights and privileges of any Past Lodge President of The 

Moose. 

• The revised Laws for Moose Social Quarters and Homes (Section IV) eliminates the House Committee; those 

duties will now be performed by the Lodge’s Board of Officers. 

• An Executive Session has been added to every Board of Officer’s meeting, if necessary, to discuss 

confidential topics (i.e. personnel matters, legal matters, etc.), including issues previously handled by the 

House Committee. 

• The minimum proposed dues amount for the Lodge will be $38, although Lodges have the option to set higher 

dues amounts. 

For the Chapter: 

• The Women of the Moose will be structured similarly as the Moose Legion; as an affiliated unit of the new 

Moose lodge. 

• The WOTM will maintain all honors, charitable focus, lower dues and influence. 

• Chapters will retain their current assets, without turning monies over to the Lodge. 

• The minimum proposed dues amount for the chapter is $15, although Chapter dues are waived for the first 

three years of the transition to the One Moose lodge structure. 

• Stand Alone Chapters will need to be chartered as a new Moose Lodge although the current WOTM Chapter 

will still exist. 

• Similar to the Moose Legion, women have the option of joining the Lodge without having to join the Chapter. 

Additional information regarding the changes to occur May 1, 2021 will be distributed in the coming months to aid in 

the transition. 
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CHAPTER #1617  

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

2020-2021 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent                  Jr. Regent 
Lisa Villwock  (Vacant) 
224-542-8979 

Secretary          Treasurer 
Helen Emery                Tricia Ryan-Tellier 
414-852-5693    414-235-8786 
 

Jr. Graduate Regent 
Geri Gordon 
262-391-1060 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Rheta Bennett 

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership/Retention 
Angela Woessner 

Community Service 
Julie Kronenburg 

Activities/Sports 
Karen Henkel 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Eva Skrobis 

STANDING COMMITTEE  
CHAIRWOMEN 

Higher Degree 
Rachel Oemig-Klein 

 

2020-2021 DEPUTY GRAND REGENT 

Linda Wren  – Watertown Chapter 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 

Mary Froning, Grand Regent 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 
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WOTM May / June Meetings: 

Thursday, May 20th 

& 

Thursday, June 17th  

Meetings start at 7:00 PM 

 

 

 

WOTM Attendance Drawing: 
Congratulations goes to: 

Jan 7th – Sherry Switalski 

Jan 21st – Margo Bennett 

Feb 4th – Elfriede Sprague 

Feb 18th – Debra Noyes 

March 4th – Mary Wenke 

April 1st – Kathi Kaupla 

April 14th – Barbara Pilak 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

NEW MEMBER    SPONSOR 

Sandra Gratz   Dawn Kraczek 

Jenny Harald   Tom Kronenburg 

Kylee Paulson   Dawn Mock 

Wendy Kleibor  Erin Martin 

 Lee Anne Young              Lisa Fredrichsdorf              

Kim Dougherty  Lisa Fredrichsdorf 

Bonnie McGraw  Joe McGraw 

Diana Messner  Brian Latawiec 

Kathryn Kaupla  Paul Kaupla 

Laura Balcerak  Lisa Auble 

Kelly Skala   Lisa Auble 

Samantha Guhr  Mary Guhr 

Teresa Mata   Ed Millikin 

Stephanie Nytsch  Clyde Brophy 

Joan Sherman   Geri Gordon 

Brenda Szymuszkiewicz  Doug Szymuszkiewicz 

Nicole Johnson  Julie Kronenburg 

Tina Current   Kris Lobotzke 

Ashley Koput   Aaron Dekarske 

Debra Zellmer   Barbara Pilak  

Dorothy Polaske   Kathy Duchac 

Nancy Tsopelas   Mona Schuyler 

Jane Lundy    John Pritchett 

Brooke Scholbe   Michelle Scholbe 

       

Re-enrollment: 

Roxanne Cliff   Julie Kronenburg 

Valerie Hammitt  Clyde Brophy 

Togie Carol Eggum  Gene Zergoski 

Debra Niemiec  Shirley Knight 

 

Transfers: 

Dawn Mock   Julie Kronenburg 

 

 We hope you will come to the meetings – meet your 

fellow Moose members – and enjoy some of the many 

activities that take place – food, music, cards, pool, 

shuffleboard, etc.  Many members feel the Moose is 

a ‘second family’ with whom to enjoy life.  Can we 

count on you? 

http://muskegomoose.com/pay-dues/ or  

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/ 
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

  NEW MEMBER    SPONSOR 

Brian W. Kramer Clyde W. Brophy 

Jeffrey C. Madison Kenneth Whitehouse 

John Sweeney Kenneth Whitehouse 

Mark Kubisiak Kenneth Whitehouse 

Roger Baker Jeff Baker 

Erik Henkel Karen R. Henkel 

ThomasThiesenhusen Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Mr. Charles D. Prinz  Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Doug Roskopf Ben West 

Brian Schwager Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Peter D. Flood Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Jeff B. Rozek Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Ronald Rebatzke Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Leonard M. Colden Mark J.K. Penzkover 

David Balsewicz Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Keith Groth Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Mr. Keith Kiehnau Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Steven A. Teisl Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Richard Trewyn Steve Ellmann 

Dennis Muesegades Christine Annette Brooks 

Jeff Pease Steve Ellmann 

Richard Lokker David A. Skrobis 

DavidSzymuszkiewicz Douglas Szymuszkiewicz 

Philip Sherman Vern Koppa 

Paul Nytsch Clyde W. Brophy 

Dan Kremer Thomas Kronenburg 

Christopher Fieber Karen Thibedeau 

Michael Minor David A. Skrobis 

Ron Dunning Mark J.K. Penzkover 

John Kerr Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Jeff Hill Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Scott Brockway Mark J.K. Penzkover 

Tom Karth Matt Bykowski 

Shane Behlendorf Matt Bykowski 

Shawn Elvington Matt Bykowski 

Mike Hassforth Matt Bykowski 

Richard Vander Hart Matt Bykowski 

Jeff Olson Doug Knight 

 

 



SENIOR REGENT TRANSITION MESSAGES 11 

Dear Friends, 

        I want to start my farewell letter to you by saying thank you. Thank you for great year as Senior Regent. 

Thanks to the volunteers who made our many events a success. Events that included The Car Show, A 

Halloween Party for both children and adults, A 50th Anniversary Celebration for the WOTM, a Christmas 

Party that included Santa and our own Moose.  Also, the Fat Tuesday Dinner, A Valentine Prime Rib dinner, a 

St. Patrick’s Corned Beef Dinner and the Easter Party for the kids. And all this occurred with the restrictions 

of the Covid issue, making everyone keenly aware of the limits the pandemic placed on holding 

such gatherings. 

      A quick recap of the Easter Party….it was a fun event with family and children present totaling 92. The 44 

kids present were anxiously waiting to have their picture taken with the Easter Bunny and then the Easter egg 

Hunt. A total of 400 eggs were hidden in the social quarters rather than the outside yard since it was a wet day. 

Each egg was filled with candy and other gifts.  The Easter Bunny (Phil) and his helper, Joan, made certain 

each child received a gift and an opportunity to get their picture taken. 

    The 9 volunteers were kept busy monitoring the games, raffles and lunch that was provided. It was a fun, 

fast and a busy time and 2-4 more volunteers would have helped, (hint,hint)       

     All the volunteers, Barb, Helen, Lisa, Kathi, Dianna, Brian, Cindy and Gary were greatly appreciated, by 

me, in making this a successful event. A special thanks to Dianna, Brian and Kathy for their donations that 

made the raffles very successful as a fundraiser.  Plus, Dianna and Brian provided the backdrop, behind the 

Easter Bunny, making the pictures, extra special. 

          A special thank you to Culver’s in Muskego and Hales Corners for their donation of  ice cream tokens 

and to Alpine for their bowling certificates.  If our members patronize these businesses, just stop and thank the 

managers /owners for supporting our Moose lodge. 

          In closing, I want to thank everyone for making my year as Senior Regent very memorable. 

Fondly, 

Geri Gordon 

Hello Co-workers, 

 

My name is Lisa Villwock.  I am the new Senior Refent for Chapter 1617 of the Muskego Moose Lodge.  I 

am excited that the men and women are going to become One Moose.  With all the hardwork and dedication 

that made this possible, we should be excited & joyful with this new transition.  I am looking forward to 

meeting everyone & helping in any way to have a successful year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Villwork 
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The Lodge Hall is now available to 

book 2021 dates for your event. If you 

do not have a signed contract for your 

party, please contact Mona Schuyler or 

Kris Lobotzke to do so.  Call Mona at 

414-335-7489 or Kris at 414-241-3876, 

please leave a message and she will 

return your call, or you can E-mail 

Mona at monawi@aol.com.     

Thank You 

 


